
 

Musical Celebration Evening 

  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are looking forward to holding our Musical Celebration Evening at St Paul’s Church on Monday 5th March 2018.  

The Y3/4 Choir and Y5/6 Choir have already been busy learning songs and the orchestra will also be performing that 

evening. 

In addition, we are inviting instrumentalists in Years 4, 5 or 6 to take part. Children may wish to play a solo or as part 

of a duet/trio. If your child is interested in participating as an instrumentalist, please complete and return the form 

below by Wednesday 7h February so that we can allocate places. Please note that we may not be able to 

accommodate all instrumentalists that evening. Children who are not selected this time will be given other 

opportunities to play in front of an audience, such as in our Collective Worship. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to us about them. 

We hope to see many of you at the Musical Celebration Evening. The last years have been great fun! 

 

 

Mrs Malia                                   Mr Hogan-Fleming 

 

 

My child would like to take part as an instrumentalist at the Musical Celebration Evening on Monday 5th 

March 2018. 

Name of child: _________________________________         Class: ____________________ 

Instrument: ___________________________________ 

Approximate standard (if any exams have been taken) or how long they have been playing:  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Please indicate whether your child wishes to play a solo or with someone else and, if so, who: 

 

Please sign below and return to Mrs Malia, Mr Hogan-Fleming or the school office by Wednesday 7th 

February. 

 

Signed: __________________________________________________________  

 


